UNIVERSITY OF DENVER

COLORADO SEMINARY

College of Arts and Sciences
Department of Philosophy
University Park, Denver 10, Colorado

December 4, 1961

Professor Jose Ferrater Mora Department of Philosophy Bryn Mawr College Bryn Mawr, Pennsylvania

Dear Professor Ferrater Mora:

You embarass me greatly by your kindness in sending me your book Man at the Crossroads and the several articles. This is a totally unforeseen consequence of my inquiry about the English and Spanish versions, and if I had anticipated it I would not have asked. Yet now that events have fallen this way I must say that I am as delighted as I am grateful. I had intended to write to thank you immediately after getting the book and articles, but I paused to try to find a copy of an article and of my one book. I have found them both now and will send them immediately. I wish the exchange were a fair one.

I find that I'll have to postpone any questions for the courses I mentioned. I have been involved this year in a new course for some honors students, but I expected some relief next year. Since writing you, however, I have found myself on a newly appointed committee for the re-organization of the College and in another group that is exploring the possibility of some rather drastic changes in the freshman and sophomore years. I need to do a lot of work before I can ask the sort of questions I will eventually have to ask. I might mention, though, that I have thought of translating Jose Gaos' Antologia del Pensamiento de Lengua Española en la Edad Contemporanea whenever I can be free to turn my efforts in this direction.

I am very sorry that we cannot anticipate a visit from you in the foreseeable future, but I still hope that we can work something out later on. My deepest thanks, again, for your publications and for your help-ful letter.

Cordially yours

Francis Myers, Chairman Department of Philosophy

FM: szb